

SAINT MARY CATHOLIC SCHWENKSVILLE, PA.

SEPTEMBER 2023

HASA NEWSLETTER



UPCOMING EVENTS

- ❖ Mother Son Bowling Event will be held on <u>September 15th from 6:30 to 8:30</u> at Earl Bowl Lanes in Telford. The cost is \$15 per person which includes two hours of bowling, shoe rental, two slices of pizza, and a drink. If Mom is unable to make it, any special female is welcome to come. Please sign up at <u>HASA Mother Son Bowling</u> and send money or check to front office in an envelope marked Mother/Son bowling.
- ❖ Trunk or Treat will be held on October 21st from 6:30PM to 8:30PM at the school. This will be a free event for all families that participate in HASA or \$5 per family for those not enrolled in HASA. We are very excited about this event and are making all arrangements to make the night great. Please stay tuned for more details and about sign ups for cars and volunteer opportunities.
- ❖ Movie Night Mark your calendars for <u>November 3rd</u> as HASA will be hosting a movie night! More details to come.

IMPORTANT DATES

SEPTEMBER 6th

Look for information about signing up to be a member of HASA at Back to School Night.

NOW until SEPTEMBER 17TH

HASA shirt sale will end on September 17th Be sure to order all of your gym class and spirit wear needs. <u>St. Mary</u> School HASA Fall 2023

SEPTEMBER 21ST

Next HASA meeting at 7pm

OCTOBER 19th

Secret Santa planning meeting for the 2nd and 6th grade parents at 7pm

WHAT'S NEW

- We have the best teachers at Saint Mary's. Join us in celebrating our teachers with our new Woot Woot Wagon! The Woot Woot Wagon will travel around our school 1-2 times per month to bring our teachers and staff a free snack or drink. We are asking for donations to fill the Woot Woot Wagon. All products (see sign up genius) can be sent into the main office care of Ms. Beth labeled Woot Woot Wagon. If you would rather give a gift card or monetary donation, please send it in an envelope labeled Woot Woot Wagon to the main office. Thank you for helping spoiling our teachers and staff: Woot Woot Wagon Signup
- We are in the midst of trying to start a Lego club and we need your help. We are looking for Lego donations that can be brought into the main office. All Lego donations will be mixed together and not returned at the end of the year. More details will be sent out once we have enough Lego materials donated.

Any questions regarding any HASA information, please feel free to email hasasaintmary@gmail.com

2023-24

HASA BOARD

President:

Katie Blazusiak

Vice President: Shara Golovacha

Corresponding Secretary:

Kate Pummer

Secretary: Rebecca Houchins

Treasurer:

Maria Tosco

HAVE A GREAT SEPTEMBER!